
    Lawn Primary & Nursery School 
 Headteacher – Mrs L Wood 

 Cleeve Lawn, Lawn, Swindon, SN3 1LE 
 Tel:  01793 522626 admin@lawn-pri.swindon.sch.uk 
 absence@lawn-pri.swindon.sch.uk 
  

 

 

 

4 December 2024 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
Cadbury World  - Thursday 30 January 2025 
 
We are excited to announce that we have booked a day trip for Year 5 on 30 January 2025. 
 
As part of our history topic next term we will be going to Cadbury World. There we will find out about the 
importance of cacao to the Ancient Maya people as well as finding out more about their society and way of 
life. As part of the trip, we will take part in a talk all about the Ancient Maya as well as being able to go on a 
tour around the Cadbury museum. We will see displays about the Ancient Maya including how chocolate 
was brought to Great Britain. This is an excellent trip and the children always remember it in later years. We 
will not be visiting the gift shop on this occasion, so the children do not need to bring spending money with 
them.  
 
We will be travelling by coach, leaving at 8.30am and returning to school  by 3.30pm.   
 
Your child will need: 
- To be in school by 8.15am 
- To wear school uniform and sensible shoes for walking. 
- To bring a packed lunch and a bottle of water. 
 
The cost of this trip is £27 per child. Payment and permission must be made via SCOPAY under Trips & 
Events.  
- Deposit £17 due by 13 December 24 
- Balance £10 due by 6 January 25. 
 
Without sufficient funds to support this event we may be unable to proceed and will need to cancel the event 
and issue refunds. 
 
If you are in receipt of Pupil Premium funding and require a school packed lunch please email the office 
admin@lawn-pri.swindon.sch.uk   by 13 December 24. 
 
If you have any problems in making payment please complete and return the Financial Support Application 
Form via the school reception or by email to admin@lawn-pri.swindon.sch.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Lindsay Wood        
Headteacher 
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